
From: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Lily CogdillLilyCogdill@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 2/27/2017 4:35:52 PM
Subject: Re: SOUTHEASTERN ASSOCIATION OF AREA AGENCIES ON AGING 

CONFERENCE

​10-4


From: Lily Cogdill
 
Sent: Monday, February 27, 2017 3:55 PM
 
To: Danny Varat
 
Subject: RE: SOUTHEASTERN ASSOCIATION OF AREA AGENCIES ON AGING CONFERENCE 
 
She’s already given this information to me.
 
From: Danny Varat 
 
Sent: Monday, February 27, 2017 3:46 PM
 
To: Lily Cogdill 
Subject: Fw: SOUTHEASTERN ASSOCIATION OF AREA AGENCIES ON AGING CONFERENCE
 
Tuesday or Wednesday are fine.
 
From: Debbie Parker
 
Sent: Monday, February 27, 2017 3:40 PM
 
To: Lily Cogdill
 
Cc: Danny Varat; 'kevin@kevinbryant.com'
 
Subject: SOUTHEASTERN ASSOCIATION OF AREA AGENCIES ON AGING CONFERENCE 
 
 
Lily,
 
Tim Womack from the Appalachian Council of Governments, twomack@ascacog.org, 864-242-9733, has 
requested that Lt. Governor Bryant speak at the Southeastern Association of Area Agencies on Aging 
Conference (SE4A) www.se4a.org to be held in Greenville, SC at the Hyatt Regency September 10-13, 2017.
 
Tuesday, September 12th, at lunch might be a good time but they are flexible. Will you check with the Lt. Gov. 
and his schedule, please?
 
Many thanks,
 
Debbie
 

 
Debbie Parker
Office of Lieutenant Governor
debbieparker@scstatehouse.gov
803-734-1959
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